
 

 

CIPC INVITES YOU TO A WEBINAR 

 

Preview of E-services and BizPortal Enhancements 
 
 

The webinar aim is to introduce CIPC customers and stakeholders to the key enhancements of the  
revamped E-services and BizPortal platforms to be implemented. 

 
 

The revamped platforms provide a foundation for full automation of CIPC processes, ease of doing business and offers a better 

user experience and quicker turnaround times.  The platforms will allow for security authenticated bank cards fee payments. 

Please join us to learn more about the enhancements. 
 
 
 

DATE:  Monday, 12 December 2022 
 

TIME:  10h00 to 11h30 
 
 

The webinar will be streamed live on CIPC Facebook and YouTube. 
No need to register.  Simply click the Facebook or YouTube link at 10h00. 

 


